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SERVICES IN ALL SAINTS’ 

There will be a service in All Saints’ at 11am 

every Wednesday and Sunday 

except 8th November. 

On 8th November the service will be at 8am.  

  

CHURCH ELECTORAL ROLL 

The current roll is now being updated in preparation for the Annual Church 

Meeting scheduled for  

Monday, 16th November, 2020. 

Those who are on the present roll  

will automatically be retained on the new one.  

New applications must be received by Peter Snowdon  

not later than Friday, 30th October 2020.  

 

Application forms will be available in the church or by phoning (0113)

2644593. If you are in any doubt whether you are on the existing roll,  

you can check by phone also.   

Peter Snowdon (Electoral Roll officer) 

 

Carole and Leslye also have forms and can check if you are already on the list. Please call 

Gospel Reading 
 

Matthew 22:15-22   (The Message) 
 

The Pharisees plotted a way to trap Jesus into saying something damaging. 
They sent their disciples, with a few of Herod’s followers mixed in, to ask, 
“Teacher, we know you have integrity, teach the way of God, are indifferent 
to popular opinion, and don’t pander to your students. So tell us honestly: Is 
it right to pay taxes to Caesar or not?” 
 

Jesus knew they were up to no good. He said, “Why are 
you playing these games with me? Why are you trying 
to trap me? Do you have a coin? Let me see it.” They 
handed him a silver piece. 
 

“This engraving—who does it look like? And whose 
name is on it?” 
They said, “Caesar.” 
 

“Then give Caesar what is his, and give God what is his.” 
The Pharisees were speechless. They went off shaking their heads. 
 

A message from Bob;  
Please have a coin ready for the prayers  

and your own candle to light during the service.  

Collect for Trinity 19 
Faithful Lord, 
whose steadfast love never ceases 
and whose mercies never  
come to an end: 

grant us the grace to trust you 
and to receive the gifts of your love, 
new every morning, 
in Jesus Christ our Lord.  
Amen 

SUNDAY 18TH OCTOBER 2020 

TRINITY 19 

Luke the  Evangelist 

Healthcare Sunday 



 

Sunday 18th October online service 
 

This weeks online Sunday Service will be live streamed from All Saints’, 
Barwick at 11am. You can catch up anytime later on YouTube. We have an 
activity sheet for you to print off and bring to the service or use at home. 
There is something for all ages on the sheet. Attached is the activity sheet 
and an example of how you can use it. Feel free to send me photographs 
your own portraits and I will include them in the service. Thank you to 
everyone who sent in their amazing creations of the Parable of the vineyard 
workers. We will also show those creations in the service. Also please have a 
coin ready for the prayers and your own candle to light during the service. 
See you Sunday! Bob 
 

https://youtu.be/GyrH_I323tw 

MARTIN HOUSE HOSPICE 
 

Some of you may know me from the Charity Christmas card morning,  
usually held in Barwick church, where I sell cards for 

 Martin House hospice.  
I am still selling the cards this year but things are a little different!  

If you have internet access you can look at their website;  
www.martinhouse.org.uk/christmascards  

to view the cards and send me an e-mail at  
wray354@btinternet.com to place your order.  

Alternatively, I can drop off a copy of this year's leaflet with you; my phone 
number is 281 2186. I can deliver to Barwick & Scholes. All cards are £3.50 

for a pack of 10. Preferred method of payment is by cheque payable to 
"Martin House" but I will take cash.  
Orders by 15th November please. 

You can still order cards directly from the Martin House website as postage 
has been set at £3.50 for up to 9 packs. 

Many thanks, Sally Wray 
 

As Sally lives down the road from me I can take orders and cheques to her. 
Leslye 

Annual Church Meeting 
will be held via ZOOM on 

Monday 16th November 2020. 
Only people on the electoral roll will be able to vote. 
See overleaf on how to obtain an application form. 

Barwick in Bloom Calendars for 2021 
are on sale in church at £5 each. 

 
The restrictions imposed on us by the covid 19 measures have meant that 

the Barwick in Bloom fund-raising events have been put on hold. 
 

The “Bloomers” work hard keeping our village looking beautiful with all the 
flower beds , hanging baskets, the Community Orchard, the Beck side, and 

overgrown pathways. 
 

They also work very hard maintaining Jubilee Gardens,  
which is the closed part of All Saints’ graveyard.  

 
If you went past Jack Heaps’ field at around 8.30 on Wednesday morning  

you would have seen 2 stacks of trays taller than me. 
 

In those trays were bedding plants,  
which were all planted out that morning. 

 
The church is selling their calendars to support the work of  

Barwick in Bloom. 
 

There is information about making financial donations on the B in B 
Facebook page. 

Please help if you can. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/barwickinbloom  

https://youtu.be/GyrH_I323tw

